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commentletters

From: sdcwa@sdcwa.org on behalf of San Diego County Water Authority 
<sdcwa@sdcwa.org>

Sent: Thursday, November 26, 2015 11:27 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter - Urban Water Conservation Workshop

Submitted on Thursday, November 26, 2015 - 11:26pm Submitted values are: 
 
First Name: Jerry 
Last Name: Garich 
Email: alamoana9@yahoo.com 
Today's Date: November 26, 2015 
Comments: 
Local ABC news reported that water levels in San Diego are higher than the levels just prior to the 
drought.  They stated this is due to effective conservation efforts and much later utilization.  If true this 
does not support continued punitive measures the Governor has mandated!  We recommend the 
draconian utilization measures imposed by Mr. Brown be rescinded! 
 
 

(12/7/15) Public Workshop
Urban Water Conservation

Deadline: 12/2/15  by 12:00 noon

11-26-15


